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 Dear Parent/Guardian and Student: 
  
Your student will have many opportunities as a Level I student in the Health Science 
Technology class in the 2021-2022 school year.  She/he will be exposed to professionalism, 
various health care careers and basic anatomy and physiology.  Most importantly, please stress 
the importance of attendance. 
  
Your daughter/son has selected a schedule to meet their personal academic and career goals.  
A half-day student is eligible to participate in activities at both the home school and WMCTC.  
HOSA and SKILLS USA are two of the student organizations that offer student membership and 
the opportunity to compete at the local, state and national level. 
  
Throughout the school year our class coordinates a Blood Drive and Wellness Fair for the entire 
student body.  Guest speakers will also be invited to share their work experiences with the 
students. 
  
Students will be responsible for the cost and completion of an updated physical/immunizations 
with a 2-step TB test, criminal background check, (free on-line if checking volunteer) and 
possible flu vaccine. This report can be accessed by logging onto the following website: 
https://epatch.state.pa.us/Home.jsp .  These tests must be completed following the 
determination of return to clinical settings as directed by the administration and clinical settings 
themselves. We will keep you apprised of all developments. If the paperwork for these 
requirements is not completed when directed, your student’s attitude grade and skill grade will 
suffer until the necessary paperwork is completed and brought into school. 
  
The students are required to wear a navy blue scrub top and pants, white shoes 
(leather/leather like closed toed, no holes), and lab coat.   We will discuss the acceptable type 
of white shoes during the first week of school.  Students are required to purchase one to two 
sets of NAVY BLUE scrubs (Walmart, Uniform Outlet, APEX) for Health Science Technology and 
be in uniform by September 9, 2021. They may purchase a uniform and a white lab coat with 
the school logo (mandatory) through APEX Advertising.  The link can be found on the Western 
Montgomery Career and Technology Center website. 
  



Students will also be required to purchase a workbook for $50.00. Detailed information about 
the uniform and workbook will be given to your student at the beginning of the 2021-2022 
school year. 
  
If you have any questions, please call us at the phone numbers listed below after August 23rd 
or email at your convenience.  I hope that the 2021-2022 school year is successful for your 
daughter/son. 
  
Your success at WMCTC is our success.  
Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Patricia King BSN, RN, MEd.                                   
Health Science Technology Instructor                                                                             
pking@westerncenter.org                             
(610) 489-7272 x117                                               
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